
RFP No.052020-Safe School Ambassadors Expansion Training 

MADERA UNIFIED SCHOOL  

NOTICE INVITING PROPOSALS 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Madera Unified School District (“MUSD”) will receive 
sealed proposals for RFP No.052020-Safe School Ambassadors Expansion Training 
Services 
 
Sealed Proposals must be received by June 12, 2020 no later than 10:01 am 
located at MUSD Purchasing Department, 1205 Madera Avenue, Madera CA 
93637. (2nd Floor) 
 
Due to the current and changing situation and to continue with work that is needed at 

our School Sites we have implemented changes as to how we are going to handle the 

Bid/RFP Turn In Process. 

The District encourages vendors to submit bids in advance by mail and we will accept 

emailed bid packets.  If you email the packet, it will only be accepted if it is sent to 

susanharautuneian@maderausd.org and it must be received no later than the date and 

time listed. 

 

RFP must be sealed, marked with the RFP number and title and returned to the 
Purchasing Department of Madera Unified School District. RFP must conform and 
be responsive to the Request for Proposal documents. RFP received later than 
the designated time and date will NOT be accepted. Facsimile (FAX) copies of the 
RFP will not be allowed. 
 
Each organization submitting a proposal shall submit an original, signed document 
and Three (3) copies. 

 
Copies of the RFP documents may be downloaded from Madera Unified School 
District Purchasing Department Website 
http://www.madera.k12.ca.us/Page/6706 

 

 
Refer questions to Susan Harautuneian via email to 
susanharautuneian@maderausd.org later than June 8, 2020 @ 10:01 a.m. Only 
question received via email will be responded to. 

 
 

 
 

                Published June 2, 2020 
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